
From: Ruchi Bhatt [mailto:Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 20 November 2017 3:19 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Cc: 'Kathy.Srdanovic@ashurst.com'; Jon.Lovell@ashurst.com; Simon.Miller@afap.org.au 
Subject: RE: AM2014/252 - Air Pilots Award 2010  

 
Dear Caitlin,  
 
I refer to the correspondence below. The Australian Industry Group (Ai Group) thanks the 
Commission for affording interested parties with an opportunity to comment on the proposed 
documents.  
 
Ai Group confirms that it does not seek to advance a submission in relation to item 37 of the 
Technical and Drafting Summary Table.  
 
Kind regards,  
Ruchi.  
 
Ruchi Bhatt 
Senior Adviser – Workplace Relations Policy 

 

51 Walker Street, North Sydney NSW 2060 
T: 02 9466 5513 
M: 0400 395 348 
E: ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au 
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